
 
 
 

Photo Day 

School Opening Time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 30th October 2023 

W
ee

kl
y Parent 

Bulletin 

The children are invited onto site from 8.35am. A member of staff will come down to the gates at this 
point and welcome them in and they will then make their way to their classroom. Please do not come 

onto the school site before this time, as the school is preparing for the day ahead. 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
There have been so many highlights of the first half term back, with the author visits, sporting events and 
curriculum trips to name but a few. We hope that your child has chatted to you about what is going on in their 
learning and what they are finding out from some of the enquiries they are involved with this term. 
 
The whole school theme has been all about 'How we want to be together', and at Sticklepath we continue to 
think about how little actions can have a big impact on someone else, both positive and negative. The children 
have carefully considered what kind of learning environment supports them to be able to do their very best, feel 
safe and contribute to the happiness of everyone. There have been some wonderful and thoughtful discussions 
in classes and assemblies this term already and look forward to building on this over the year.   
 
Many thanks to all the parents/carers who managed to 'Meet the Teacher' to discuss how your child has settled 
into their new class and routines. If you have not managed to meet with the teacher yet, please make an 
appointment when we return for this vital home-school partnership.  
 
When we return after the break, all eyes will be on the very busy run up to Christmas with lots of exciting things 
planned for this special time in a Primary School. More details will be sent out when we return for Christmas 
plays and concerts.  
 
We wish everyone a safe, relaxing and happy half-term. We will see you all again on Monday 30th October.  
 
Ms Warner and Mr Blunt  
 

Tempest Photography will be in school on Wednesday 1st November for individual and sibling photos. 

All children are to come to school in FULL uniform please.  

If your child has PE, please wear trainers with full uniform. If your child has an after school PE club, they may 

bring kit to change into. 

The hall will be open from 8:00-9:00 am for children with siblings outside of Sticklepath School to have a sibling 

photo taken.  

Children in Nursery will have their individual photos on a separate date yet to be confirmed.  

If you have any questions, please email admin@sticklepath.org.uk or ask at the office.  

mailto:admin@sticklepath.org.uk


 
 
 

Growth Mindset  

Restart a Heart Day  

Year 3 Multi Skills Festival  

Lunchtime Play Resources 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Erin Moran-Williams 

Freya Slade 

Harry Williams 

Evie Jarvis 

Seth Gurajena 

Stanley Allen 

Kyla-Mae Nicholls 

Lily Farmer 

Lenny Withers 

Elsie O’Sullivan 

Harrison Seymour 

 

Beth Cranston 

Freddie Hummerston 

Georgia Connar 

Teigan Benham 

Congratulations to all of our Growth Mindset Award Winners! 

We were very lucky this week to have a visit from Jacob from South West Ambulance Service as part of a 

national ‘Restart a Heart Day’. Each of the KS2 classes got to spend time with Jacob learning when the 

emergency services are needed, what information they require and even got to practise some CPR techniques. 

The KS1 children had a big assembly learning about Ambulances and who there is to help when needed. We’re 

extremely grateful to Jacob for giving us his time and for teaching us such valuable and important lessons. 

Year 3 had an excellent 

morning at the multi skills 

event at Park School taking 

part in rugby, netball and 

football activities.  

Our fantastic mealtime assistants would like to ask if anyone has any toys or games they would like to donate 

to the school for lunchtime play, if so please bring to the school office. Thank you. 



 
 
 

Autumn Term Timetable  

This Week in Forest School… 

Secondary School Applications 

Guitar Lessons  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Forest School  
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Attention Year 6! 

The deadline to apply for secondary school admissions is Tuesday 31st October. 

The easiest way to apply is online by 

visiting www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline If you can’t apply online, you can 

also complete a hard copy application form which can be obtained by calling 

0345 155 1019. 

This week we have been looking at leaves, we 
have read 'We're going on a leaf Hunt' by Steve 
Metzger and ''Why do leaves change colour?' by 
Betsy Maestro. 
 
We have looked at the trees in the school to see 
which are deciduous and which are evergreen. 
We then enjoyed using the fallen leaves in a 
variety of ways such as folding to make a rose, 
making an autumn wreath, leaf rubbing and lots 
of leaf art. 
 

Eirian Lewis will be offering guitar lessons at Sticklepath primary on Thursday mornings. 
Tailored to each child and a variety of styles taught. Many years’ experience in teaching and offering 

support for graded exams. 
Guitars are available at school should your child not have one yet. 
If you are interested, please speak to Mrs Ward or email admin. 

http://www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline


 
 
 

Gymnastics Club  

After School Clubs 

Drama Club  

Choir  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

KS2 Choir 

October 2nd, 9th, 16th, 

30th 

November 6th, 13th, 

20th, 27th 

Collection Time 4pm.  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Menu from Monday 30th October 2023 

 

Thursday  

 SM1: Chicago Town stuffed crust pepperoni pizza with herby, diced potatoes and 

sweetcorn 

Vegetarian: Chicago Town stuffed crust Margherita pizza with herby, diced potatoes and 

sweetcorn 

Pudding: Homemade date crispy crunch 

 
Friday  

SM1: Breaded small fry alongside golden fries and mushy peas or seasonal vegetables 

Vegetarian: Spicy bean burger alongside golden fries and mushy peas or seasonal 

vegetables 

Pudding: Homemade chocolate cracknell 

Wednesday 

SM1: Fresh roast chicken with crispy roast potatoes, carrots, suede and carrot mash 

and gravy 

Vegetarian: Homemade cauliflower and broccoli bake with crispy roast potatoes and 

carrots or suede and carrot mash 

Pudding: Vanilla ice cream 

Payments for dinners (£2.40) are to be made online at ‘www.mychildatschool.com’ or via 

MCAS app.  

Jacket Potato with beans is available most days.  

Fresh salad available every day.  

Fresh fruit platter and yoghurt available every day as an alternative to pudding.  

Some of our food may contain allergens (which are closely monitored). If you have any 

concerns please speak to a member of staff.  

Trick or Treat Tuesday  

 SM1: Boiled witches brains in werewolf blood with Cousin It’s intestines & blood curdling bread 

(Pork meatballs in homemade Mediterranean sauce with pasta spirals and homemade bread)  

Vegetarian: Falafel balls in homemade Mediterranean sauce with pasta spirals and homemade 

bread 

Pudding: Spooky Halloween biscuits 

 

Monday  

SM1: Westcountry sausages served with jacket wedges and baked beans or peas 

Vegetarian: Vegetarian sausages served with jacket wedges and baked beans or peas 

Pudding: Homemade wholemeal shortcake 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Birthdays  

Happy Birthday from everyone at Sticklepath! 

 Vacancies 

Alba S-T 

Aref A 

Barney A 

Florence H 

Freddie Q 

George M 

Gracie O 

Katy W 

Lily B 

Lily D 

Parker R 

Isla W 

Lexi D 

Mihail D 

Phoebe L 

Poppy-May N 

Vogue-Jewel R 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Community News 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


